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Craig, Sondra

From: Nancy Rank <grandma_nrank@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 9:18 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: La Crosse Unsheltered Population 

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from grandma_nrank@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
A few weeks ago, the Supreme Court made a decision regarding the unsheltered populaƟon.  The City of La Crosse has made no 
decision as yet to solve this issue.  The homeless, especially those in the Marsh, are living in the worst condiƟons imaginable. 
The nearby businesses are suffering, and those of us living at the Landings hear fights on a daily basis.  A tool was suggested to 
find some relief for everyone last week.   No one is asking the unsheltered to move miles away, only a short move so areas can be 
cleaned and complaints handled at least for a short Ɵme. 
 
We need some soluƟon now.  The 5 year plan will help us, but can the ciƟzens and The Marsh wait that long?   The Marsh is a 
fragile area that is now flooded, structures are being built by the homeless for shelter, a violaƟon of the city codes.  Lives are at 
stake here, including the wildlife that may already have leŌ our beauƟful Marsh. 
 
We cannot afford to conƟnue waiƟng 5 years, something has to be done now!! 
 
Nancy Rank 
14 Copeland Ave., La Crosse 
Sent from my iPad 


